May 7, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

I am Robert Townsend, the filmmaker and recently, Miss Jenae Harris of the Hues
Company reached out to me about doing several event screenings of my new
documentary that was just nominated for an NAACP Image Award “MAKING THE
FIVE HEARTBEATS”. We discussed her idea of doing a “MAKING THE FIVE
HEARTBEATS” event that would include some kind of reception, having a screening of
the film and a Q&A afterwards for the audience with myself and maybe several other cast
members. ”

I’m excited about her idea and I know this is something that will be a real treat for fans. 1
would be totally interested in showing my documentary to fans of the film around the
country.

I know everything has to be based on scheduling and that is something that we can
definitely work out. The Five Heartbeats is cherished by many and now the documentary
is touching the hearts of those who have seen it as well.

At the end of the day, I know these events will be a win-win for the right brand. I look
forward to working with you!

Sincerely Yours, /

Robert Townsend

2934 1/2 Beverly Glen Circle #407
Los Angeles, Ca. 90077
818-731-3518
poppi@aol.com



